Kurwongbah Kids





Post Delivering Community Members

Our last Playgroup for Term 3, was organised around the theme of Post delivering. The children enjoyed having the ride-on toys to "delivery" their mail with a few postboxes stationed in the Hall. The children all, took home a letter from Playgroup with a colouring-in to enjoy over the September/October break. Mrs C visited with her songs about post boxes and she entertained us with musical instruments and animals that visited the post boxes. The



students were able to interact with the rhymes, songs and dances Mrs C presented in this session.

Hairdressers and Aunty Christine

First week after the holidays, we welcomed back our Playgroup families. We had 3 new families visit our Friday session and hope they enjoyed their hairdressering them. This week we had a visitor - Aunty Christine, who lead us through Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander stories, language and authentic artefacts. She enabled us to touch, immerse ourself and learn about the native Gubbi Gubbi people whose land Kurwongbah School is built on. We would like to extend a thank you to Aunty Christine for coming today and teaching us about the Gubbi Gubbi people and their culture.



